The Greens Committee met on Tuesday, March 3, 2020. 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The two assistants hired are no longer with us. Micah was let go and Brian has returned to New Jersey. Jesse will be looking for people to replace them; possibly someone in an internship program. 

· Signs have been placed on hole 13 stating PLEASE KEEP OUT. 

· The cups that were put on the flags seem to have helped the damage that was occurring around the hole. 

· Closing dates for the summer maintenance have been set.  They are: June 1-10, July 13-22, and August 24-September 2. 

· Several of the sand traps need work and will be worked on prior to the Men’s Invitational next week. 

· Jesse will look into the cost of a water tank to be used for watering during the season, and if a hurricane were to happen.

· He will also look into the cost of a generator in case of a hurricane. 

· Green colored tee markers for new forward tees will be ordered.  

· We will be eliminating stakes and ropes around the course and be going to “enter and exit” stakes on all holes. 

